Notes for the end of the course

If you have started the course late or have fallen behind, keep in mind
that we are entering the end of the course (this is a 15 week course). If you
are truly new to the course, then you almost certainly don't have enough
time to catch up. You might consider this time as an opportunity to simply
sample the material, with plans to engage more deeply later, when the
course is offered again, or by using a book or a coach. If you are are just
sampling the course, perhaps by creating your ITC map or doing a few
readings, don't feel that you need to post anything in the Discussion Forum
(although you are welcome to if you wish). If you do choose to post,
consider responding to peers that are working on the same thing you are

working on, rather than creating a new post.

If you have only fallen behind, then you might be able to catch up, perhaps
by doing fewer rounds of testing, or testing while you complete the work for
the final 2 weeks. Remember that if you skip anything in the Change Diary,
you must add dummy text (e.g. write an "x" in every field) and mark the
self-assessments correctly (usually but not always "yes") so that you can see
the green checkmark and move on. Otherwise, you will get the "you must

complete the previous step" error.

But remember--no matter how much you might want to rush through things
to catch up or finish, note that the exercises are designed to take some
time. You need time to reflect, observe, and be with your map and your BA.

For that reason, we recommend you give yourself ample time for each part



of the course. You will get better results if you take your time with the
material and do not complete the course in time, than if you rush through
things in order to finish (in particular, if you skip testing, you are unlikely to

see the results you wish to see).

The course will be offered again, and you can also follow much of the same

process on your own by using Kegan and Lahey's books.

Everyone should note that this course will close when it is finished.
June 23 is the last day of the course. There will be a one week grace period,
so this means that the course will shut its doors on June 30th. You will not

able to access the materials after the course has closed.



